NORTHERN TRANSIT NEWSLETTER



January 2025
Happy
Mour Vear



Meet your Transit Director



David R. Irvin, our dedicated Transit Director, exemplifies a commitment to excellence in service, continually going above and beyond for both riders and employees. Outside of work, he cherishes quality time with his grandson Kamden and family, alongside his four beloved cats: Sierra, Poofy, Tyson, and Itty Bitty. With a heart of gold, David truly serves as the glue that binds our transit community together.



Reminders



We will be closed 1/1/25 for New Years!



We will be closed 1/20/25 in observance of MLK DAY!

Help us raise funding for NTI to continue its growing NO cost transportation. Please go on to the site below to donate Thank You for your support! https://northern.rural-transit.com/

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

May the New Year bring to you warmth of love, and a light to guide your path towards a positive destination.

Advertiser of the Month



406-278-7505

COMMERCIAL | INDUSTRIAL | AGRICULTURAL | RESIDENTIAL www.kronebuschelectric.com

Kronebusch Electric has been serving North Central Montana for over 50 years. They are a full service contractor and can help you with all your electrical needs. We want to Thank them for supporting our Rural Communities by advertising on one of our buses. Your support is greatly appreciated.

If you are interested in advertising on one of our buses please call Kim @ 406-470-0727 or email ntilenjoytheride@gmail.com

Check out our BROWN route with pick -up locations in Valier and Conrad on Mondays and Thursdays. This route connects with the GREEN ROUTE to Great Falls.

BROWN ROUTE Monday & Thursday Conrad/Valier/Great Falls			
Pick-Up Locations	Time	Drop-Off Locations	Time
Pondera Center	7:50 AM	Pondera Center	2:15 PM
311 S Virginia St, Conrad		One Stop Cenex Arrival	2:45 PM
One Stop Cenex	8:30 AM	Pondera Center	3:15 PM
Valier Public Library 400 Tet	on Ave, Valid	er	
Arrival (for transfer to Great I	Falls route)		
Pondera Center	9:00 AM		

As we approach 2025, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to our riders, advertisers, corporate donors, and the dedicated employees of NTI for their unwavering support. Your commitment and effort have played a crucial role in our success, ensuring that we continue to provide safe and reliable transit services. Thank you for helping us keep our community moving forward!

Shelby & Cut Bank Parade of lights Highlights of December 2024













